
 

 
Saison Information Systems Co., Ltd. 

August 2, 2018 

 

To Our Valued Customers 

HULFT Business Division 
Saison Information Systems Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice of HULFT Website Maintenance 

Scheduled for September 1, 10:00–12:00 

 

Our websites will undergo maintenance and may be inaccessible during the following 

times. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

１．Maintenance Schedule 

• September 1, 2018 (Saturday) 10:00–12:00 (JST) 

*  You may find our websites to be inaccessible during these times.  

 

2．Affected Websites 

・ HULFT.com (Japan, Global, China, ASEAN, EMEA sites): https://www.hulft.com 

・ Technical Support English Site: https://www.hulft.com/tech-support/en 

・ Technical Support Chinese Site: https://www.hulft.com/tech-support/zh 

・ Technical Support Japanese Site: https://www.hulft.com/tech-support  

・ Partner Site (Japan): https://his.hulft.com/mypage  

・ Partner Site (China): https://www.hulft.com/hpp-china  

・ Partner Site (ASEAN): https://www.hulft.com/hpp-asean 

・ Partner Site (EMEA): https://www.hulft.com/hpp-emea 

 

3．Inquiries 

To contact the HULFT Technical Support Center during the maintenance period, 

please use email or telephone. 

* Please note that we can only accept inquiries from subscribers to our 24-hour 

support service. 


